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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
The Christmas season is upon us! I have enjoyed seeing many homes already decorated and 
countless strings of lights placed in amazingly creative ways. Our Parks and Recreation Committee is 
looking forward to awarding the best decorated homes in the coming weeks, with judging taking place 
December 15th and 16th. Winners will be announced on social media on December 17th, with each 
receiving a gift card and a sign to proudly display. 
 
With 2022 only a few weeks away, some of you may already have some new year’s resolutions 
planned. I would encourage you to consider adding one more – becoming more involved in your 
community! We currently have openings on both of our Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone boards, as 
well as our Building Board of Adjustment and Appeals. Our city council will consider appointments at 
our meeting on December 20th. For information on these boards and to apply for appointment, visit 
the city’s website at jerseyvillagetx.com or call our city secretary, Lorri Coody, at 713-466-2102. 
 
I am happy to report that the golf course berm construction is substantially complete and that the Wall 
Street drainage project is nearing completion. Nearly all the concrete work has been completed and 
the focus in our residential areas has been on restoration work. Once the lift station pumps and 
backup generators are installed near the golf course, the system will be fully operational and ready 
early next year. I want to thank everyone for their patience throughout construction on the project. All 
the inconvenience will be worth it the next time we see heavy rains come through our city. 
 
As always, I encourage all citizens to reach out to me anytime they have questions or concerns about 
their city government. You can e-mail me at bwarren@jerseyvillagetx.com or call me on my personal 
cell phone at (713) 515-2958. 
 
I wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


